Why ask for Personal Information??

The Public Employees’ Supervisors’ Union (PESU) is currently compiling and
updating our members' information so that we may ensure the continuation of
benefits for all at a competitive yet fair rate of cost as well as program coverage
for our ever-increasing membership. As a result, Delta Dental Plans Association,
Standard Disability Insurance Co., and Rosenberg Rich Baker Berman & Co.
(Accountants and Advisors), require updated data from our membership.

A member may be asked to provide personal information by the President or Vice
President of PESU. This information may include, but is not limited to:

v' Name

v’ Address

v" Telephone number

v' Age of dependents, etc.

Rest assured, the President and Vice President of PESU will handle all members'
information with the utmost sensitivity and confidentiality. Your security is our
number one concern.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding.



